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August 30, 2019 
 
Mr. Brendan Wycks 
Executive Director 
Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance (CAFII) 
21 St. Clair Ave. West, Suite 802 
Toronto ON M4T 1L9 
 
Brendan.wycks@cafii.com 
 
Dear Mr. Wycks: 

Re: 2019 CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue 

The Canadian Council of Insurance Regulators (CCIR) is inviting your organization to participate in the 
2019 CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue (“Dialogue”) in Toronto, Ontario on Tuesday, November 5, 2019.  

This year’s CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue will focus exclusively on the next strategic plan. As you are 
aware, the current strategic plan (2017-2020) will end on March 31, 2020. CCIR is currently in the 
process of establishing its next strategic plan (2020-23) and is inviting key stakeholders to provide their 
insights on emerging issues, industry trends and specific feedback on proposed priorities and strategic 
initiatives. A confidential consultation draft will be provided in advance of the meeting. 

Stakeholders participating in-person will be provided 40 minutes to meet with CCIR Members. 
Stakeholders that are unable to attend in-person may make written submissions. 

Materials prepared by your organization for the meeting should be provided in advance, along with any 
specific questions you may wish to discuss with CCIR Members. 

We ask that you please RSVP by September 30, 2019 by contacting Tony Toy, Policy Manager at 
Tony.Toy@fsrao.ca or by phone at 416-590-7257, to confirm your organization’s participation. Additional 
meeting details, including venue, will be provided to confirmed attendees.  

We greatly appreciate your organization’s contribution and look forward to meeting with you. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

Original signed by 

Patrick Déry, Chair 
Canadian Council of Insurance Regulators 
 


